

Woburn Lower School

Issue 1 - Autumn Term 2021



Scholastic Book Club

Our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running! Go to https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/woburn/digital-book-club to browse the latest books and order online. For every £1 you spend on this month's Book Club, our school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards.

Please place your order online by November 21st, 2021.

Welcome to our Reading Corner! In each half termly newsletter, we will be sharing information about reading at school, news about reading events, top tips for supporting your child and recommended reads. We would appreciate your ideas too! If you have any reading related ideas, we would love to hear them.

It would be great to feature your favourite children's books in the Reading Corner. These might be stories you enjoyed as a child or those your child enjoys sharing with you.

Please contact the school if you would like to tell us about your favourite books or if you have any other reading ideas.







Reading Tips

The Book Trust have some helpful tips and ideas for reading at home. Take a look at the website below... https://www.booktrust.org.uk/book s-and-reading/tips-andadvice/reading-tips



School Library

We are in the process of building up our library to include a range of fiction and non-fiction books across the ages. If you have any good quality books you no longer read at home, we would greatly appreciate it if you could send them in to school. We would also be happy to accept any books we could add to our home reading scheme such as Biff, Chip and Kipper ORT books. Thank you for all of your contributions over this half term.

IT ADDS UP!

If you read just 15 minutes a day, in one year you will have read over 1,000,000 words!



Could you be a Mystery Reader?

We would like to ask for volunteers to be virtual Mystery Readers.

Volunteers could be parents, grandparents, other family members or friends and would visit their child's class virtually via Zoom to read a story to the class for approximately 5 to 10 minutes.

If you are interested, please contact the school to find out more and arrange a virtual visit! We look forward to hearing from you.